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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
  
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! 
 
2 Timothy 4:2 Preach the word; be instant in season, out of season; reprove, rebuke, exhort with all long suffering and doctrine. 
 
We praise the Lord that things are beginning to open up here on Kauai. I can truly say that God has been faithful throughout all the ups and downs of 
the covid-19 virus. With tourism picking backup we are seeing a spike in the number of covid-19 cases, but we will continue to trust the Lord during this 
time. We are humble and thankful that we have been able to continue with our outdoor services and have seen God’s blessing in our services! We are 
looking for great things here on 2021. Our theme for this year is “God Is Enough” and our theme verse is Romans 8:31 What shall we then say to these 
things? If God be for us, who can be against us? 
 

                   
          Bro. Welf eyeing the food!                       Someone found the camera!           Andrew recovering from car wreck in San Jose, CA. 
     
Prayer Request: Please pray for our son Andrew as he continues to recover from the bad car accident that he was involved in. He has 6 fractured ribs, 
fractured shoulder, torn rotator cuff and lacerated spleen. I’m thankful that I was able to go and assist him during this time. He is out of the hospital 
and on the road to a slow recovery with the possibility of future surgery on his shoulder. 
 
  Please pray for Patty. We are praising the Lord that we are seeing the results from the infusions at home that we wanted to see with her CPK levels 
coming down. However, she is experiencing increased pain and numbness in her feet. Her RA doctor on Oahu and her neurologist here on Kauai have 
exhausted their knowledge in trying to determine the cause of the pain in her feet. Her doctor on Oahu wants to stop her infusions and start her on a 
new drug call Xeljanz, but recommended that she contact the doctors at the Polymyositis research center in Pittsburg before starting the new drug. The 
doctors in Pittsburg have contacted her and told her not to start any new drugs until they evaluate her feet. They have scheduled her with an 
appointment for May 27th.  
 
Pray for the ministry of Amazing Grace Baptist Church as we continue to serve the Lord here on Kauai. Pray for our folks to remain faithful in their walk 
with the Lord. Please pray for those that are newly saved that we will see spiritual growth in their lives. 
 
We want to thank each of you for being so faithful to our family and the ministry here on Kauai! It’s through your faithful prayers and sacrificial giving 
that we are able to continue serving the Lord on the mission field.                            
                                   
           
Serving Christ on Kauai, 
Brother George, Patty and Priscilla 
 
 
  
  


